Sugarmill Wooods Crime Watch Executive Board Meeting Minutes

November 11, 2013

In Attendance:
Blaine, D. Brand, Byrnes, Chesterfield, Eisner, Kline, Miller, Seidl, Tippett

Items under Discussion:

1. Signing up for tours two months in advance is becoming a problem. This will probably change in January.

2. Car will go for maintenance on Friday.’

3. The flashlight was found under the front seat.

4. President Byrnes will be away for three weeks.

5. The December guest speaker will be the Wild Life Park manager, Kim Tennille.

6. We sponsored 5 kids last year to Shop with a Cop. 

7. The Civic Association lowered its donation to SMWCW from $750 to $500. They donated $250 to Shop with a Cop.

8. The new car number is 5718.

9. According to President Byrnes our Halloween tour was “proactive and productive”.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:55 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner, Secretary
